
 

 

AGENCY RESPONSE TO THE DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND BUDGET’S 

ECONOMIC IMPACT ANALYSIS 

 

 

The agency concurs with the analysis of the Department of Planning and Budget concerning the 

proposed repeal of 2 VAC 5-318, Rules and Regulations for Enforcement of the Virginia Pest 

Law – Thousand Cankers Disease. 


